Martyn Orchard - Request for a deputation at next Wednesday's Council meeting

From: mike shepherd <

To: Martin Allan <MALLAN@aberdeencity.gov.uk>

Date: 30/03/2012 16:06

Subject: Request for a deputation at next Wednesday's Council meeting

CC: Martyn Orchard < MOrchard@aberdeencity.gov.uk >, Roderick MacBeath

<RMACBEATH@aberdeencity.gov.uk>

I would like to request a deputation at next Wednesday's council meeting.

This concerns item 8a on the Union Terrace Gardens Referendum.

I would like to see the following outcomes

- 1) Councillors should reject the referendum as flawed and unfair
- 2) The report should not be forwarded to the Scottish Government

Yours

Mike Shepherd

Martyn Orchard - Deputatio

From: A COWIE <

To: VikkiCuthbert < VCUTHBERT@aberdeencity.gov.uk>

Date: 30/03/2012 20:28

Subject: Deputatio

Dear Vikki

Further to your office earlier today, I wish to confirm that along with Alex Mess, I wish to be allowed to have a deputation at the Full Concil Meeting on Wednesday 4th April 2012. The deputation is in connection with the item, which relates to Community Centres, in particular the Lease, which is still being worked on.

I/ we cannot be more precise till we see the documentation. It may be that we can withdraw our request.

Pleaes confirm that you have received this request.

Many thanks

Rev. Andy Cowie (Chairperson Powis Gateway Community Centre) Mr Alex. Mess, Vice Chairperson Powis Gateway Community Centre.

Martyn Orchard - Deputation at full council

From:

"paul o connor" <

To:

"'Vikki Cuthbert'" < VCUTHBERT@aberdeencity.gov.uk>

Date:

01/04/2012 19:35

Subject:

Deputation at full council

CC:

"'SylviaDavidson'" <

Dear Vikki.

I would like to have my name forwarded please to give a deputation at the full council this coming Wednesday. The deputation is to discuss the item discussing the lease and management agreement for community centres with particular emphasis on the lease.

I wish councillors to listen to my deputation on behalf of all leased centres with a view to accepting a lease for all centres in line with the lease which was discussed, amended and reworded at the mediation between council staff, centre reps and our lawyer.

The lease which is on the table does not reflect the lease which centres believe we discussed and as such I wish to highlight concerns and issues to councillors with a view to elected members instructing officers to conclude the lease on a less commercial basis with thought and consideration given to the reality of who and how centres are run, by volunteers.

Sylvia Davidson has also given me permission to request a deputation too and I have copied Sylvia into this email. Sylvia represents Woodside community centre.

Please can you confirm receipt of my email, I would be most grateful.

Regards.

Paul O Connor

Martyn Orchard - Council Meeting 4 April 2012

From: "Phil D'Arcy"

To: <MOrchard@aberdeencity.gov.uk>

Date: 02/04/2012 14:25

Subject: Council Meeting 4 April 2012

Dear Mr Orchard

On behalf of Aberdeen Community Learning Centres Forum I request a deputation be heard at the Council in relation to the Item on Community Centres.

The aim is to advise members of the Council about the Forums perspective of issues raised in relation to the leases for community centres which could not be addressed at the Education Committee on 29 March 2012. The deputation will comprise Brian Allan, Wilma Mackland and me. I will advise you of any changes prior to the meeting.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Phil D'Arcy Chairman Aberdeen Community Learning Centres Forum